
From: Susan McKinney <susanmckinney123@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2023 2:48 PM 
To: Parks, Timothy <TParks@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Re: Staff Report - 118 State Street ("Cielo") 
 
Hello Tim, One note: I have registered to speak. I am in Mexico. I have zoomed from Mexico 
before, but it is raining pretty hard here, and there is the slight possibility my internet connection 
could become interrupted. If that happens, this is what I would like to say to the Commision:  

"I understand there is a question of whether Cielo will mount speakers outside or play music 
outdoors at all. I'd like to confirm that we will not do that.  
We don't play music outside the building at Sotto at 303 N. Henry Street, and we won't do it at 
Cielo at 118 State Street. We value being a good neighbor, and as such, we do not want to 
intrude on the neighborhood's right to be quiet and peaceful. As Cielo's owner, I have no 
objection to complying with the condition that we don't play music, live or otherwise, outside of 
the building."  
 
Thank you!  
 
 


